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I'm appalled that the county might entertain giving away these two improved public streets to benefit a
few families at the expense of the other residents of Columbia county.

The county has, so far, gotten away with a similar and less publicized giveaway when platted but
unimproved roads, including the West end of Bonneville Drive and others were vacated to the substantial
financial detriment of dozens of families that own lots in Columbia Acres 2. It seems to me that those
families, including my family trust, could have cause for legal action in that instance and potentially in
this case as well, if this petition is granted.

| urge the county to deny the petition to vacate Luma Vista Drv and Sunset Terrace.
Richard Hiatt

33200 Hillcrest Drive

Scappoose, Or 97056

971-506-9766


https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
Received by the BOCC office
5/15/2024 JN




